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Mr. William M. White, Chief
Division of River Basin Studies
Bureau of Sport Fisheries and Wildlife
U. S. Department of the Interior
Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mr. White:

Five copies of Arkansas Power & Light Company's letter dated
S(pterber 17, 1769 with attachments are enclosed for ycur use.
This letter, relating to the proposed nuclear power plant now
designated as Arkansas Nuclear One, concerns the preoperational
environmental surveillance program for radiological monitoring of
the environment at the site in Pope County, Arkansas.

Sincerly yours,

.

|

Roger S. Boyd, Assistent Director
for Reactor Projects

Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosure: )
AP&L Co. ltr dtd 9/17/69 ;
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